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PLANNING DEPARTMENT – Development & Building Services

August 22, 2008

August 22, 2008
Guy Jackson, P.E.

Guy Jackson & Associates, LLC

10522 Florence Ave.  N.E.

Albuquerque, New Mexico  87122
RE:   APS Garfield Middle School – Lab Add’n -  5103 6th St NW
(G14–D 011)

Grading Plan for Building Permit and  SO-19  
(PE Stamped 08-21-08)
Dear Mr. Jackson,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 7-11-08, and the revised information received 8/21/08, the above referenced Grading Plan is approved for Building Permit & SO-19 Permit.  
A separate permit is required for the construction of sidewalk culverts within the Fairfields Place ROW.  A copy of this approval letter must be on hand when applying for the excavation/barricading permit.  
To obtain a Building CO, an Engineer’s Certification of the Grading Plan is required per the DPM, and the storm drain work in the City ROW must be inspected and accepted.  
Please contact Duane Schmitz, 235-8016, to schedule an inspection of the SO-19 work.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3981.

Sincerely,

Gregory R. Olson, P.E.

Hydrology Section

XC:
Bradley Bingham, COA-PLN/Hydrology
Antoinette Baldonado, Excavation and Barricading

Duane Schmitz, Street/Storm Drain Maintenance  (w/ Copy of Plan)
Drainage file:  G14 – D 011
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